
7. OUT OF SCHOOL PROGRAMME DRAFT STRATEGY

The Board received a report on the draft Out of School Programme Strategy, and a local Area
Implementation Plan.

The Board decided:

1. That the draft Out of School Programme Strategy be received.

2. That the report be referred to the seminar meeting of 13 February for consideration of the area
implementation recommendations and funding.

3. That Fendalton/Waimairi Board members be invited to attend the meeting on the 13 February.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


